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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

Dear Ms Mason,

I am a retired biostatistician and current Master Gardener in Santa Fe, New Mexico. I support the proposed rule
change to expand the definition of “take” to include “harm, kill, or destroy” as well as the additional changes and
amendments described in the written testimony of Daniela Roth.

Best Regards,
Pam Wolfe

Santa Fe, New Mexico
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